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Our next Whole School Mass will be on 

Thursday 28th October - Welcome 

Mass for Foundation & Year 1 Pupils. 

Please see the attached 

flyer if your child is 

interested in learning to 

play the 

trumpet/trombone/Cornet. 

Covid cases in Hinckley and surrounding areas are rising.  Should anyone in your household 

display symptoms of Covid, please do not send your child into school until a negative PCR test 

has been received. Covid symptoms:- high temperature, new and continuous cough, loss of 

smell & taste (delta variant:- sore throat, sickness and persistent headache).  You are 

advised to get a PCR test not a lateral flow test for symptoms.  If in doubt, please contact 

the school office between 8.30am - 4.00pm (answerphone available outside of these hours).  

Thank you.  

Upcoming Dates 

 

Friday 17th September - Year 3 Act of Worship. 

Friday 24th September - Hinckley Food Bank Assembly. 

w/c 27th September - collecting food for Hinckley Food Bank all week. 

Wednesday 29th September - EYFS Phonics Reading Evening 5.30pm. 

Thursday 30th September - House Captains to attend Green Plaque unveiling 2pm at 

Stockwells Coffee House. 

EYFS Phonics - Wednesday 29th 

September at 5.30pm.  We 

strongly urge you to attend this 

workshop to enable you to 

support your child with their 

phonics & reading.  

This Friday’s Act of Worship will be led by 

Year 3. Due to the small space in the hall, we 

will not have parents in.  This will be 

reviewed again at half-term. 
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We are pleased to announce our new House Captains for this year: 

St Paul 

Rosie A & Connor C 

St Bernadette 

Ruby B & Harley D 

St Teresa 

Sara F & Jack Mc 

St Francis 

Sophia L & Xawier N 

 

 

 

Last week’s Star of the week awards  

Year 6 – Daniel for a brilliant opening to his story based on Cinderella. 

Year 5 - Kritika for a fantastic effort and concentration in all lessons. 

Year 4 – William for a courageous start to Year 4. 

Year 3 – Robyn for showing self-control in her behaviour and perseverance in all her work. 

Year 2 – Molly for concentration & enthusiasm in all her work. 

Year 1 – Tobias for great keyboard work in IT. 


